
UBA Activity on Independence Day, 15th August 2018 
Gram Sabha at Paroda Village Panchayat, Paroda 

 
 

Gudi-Paroda, one of the five villages Adopted under Unnat Bharat Abhiyan Program by Goa University, 
is situated in South Goa District, and approx. 50 kms distance away from Goa University. Directorate 
of UBA, Goa University in coordination with Paroda Village Panchayat organized a Gram Sabha in 
which Sarpanch, Panch members and village people participated. Dr. S. N. Dhuri, Dr. Rajendra Gad and 
Dr. Alakanda Shrigare from University greeted the village community on the auspicious 72nd 
Independence Day. Further, faculty members interacted with the members and briefly explained the 
objectives of the UBA. The following priority areas which will be taken in the village in this year were 
discussed: 
1. House hold and village survey as per UBA guidelines 
2. Presentation of Government (state and central) Schemes  
3. Awareness of Solid waste management in this village 
4. Sanitation and drainage water management awareness and solutions 
5. Education related programs 
6. Youth entrepreneurship programs 
7. Assisting Panchayat in e-governance 
8. Water management awareness / solutions 
9. Agriculture / Organic farming programs  
10. Sustainable Ecotourism awareness 
11. Night camp by the University students and faculty 
 
It was decided in the Gram Sabha that on 26th August 2018, a program may organized in village on the 
Orientation cum awareness on Unnat Bharat Abhiyan program. In this activity an awareness lecture 
on Solid waste management followed by a Street play on Garbage issue will be organized. In this 
program, the presentation on State and Central Government Schemes will be made by the students 
to the villagers. 
 
   

 
Participation of Goa University UBA team in Gram Sabha of Paroda Gram Panchayat 0n 15th August 
2018  



 

Handing over of Booklet with Central and State Government Schemes to Sarpanch of Paroda Gram 
Panchayat on 15th August 2018  

 

 

Members of Paroda Gram Panchayat and Goa University UBA team on 15th August 2018.  


